
 

 
New Interns-2).  We have decided to re

-
vamp the newsletter and hopefully make it relevant to alumni and current students 
as well, so we started out by having a “Name the Newsletter” contest in the 
department. Current clinical students, faculty, and supervisors suggested and then 
voted on 38 entries (wow –what a creative bunch!) and came up with this great 
name: Clinically Significant! 
 For you old-timers, you may also notice a decidedly more professional look 
to the newsletter.  When I began the newsletters in 2002, and then again in 2003, 
and 2004, I wrote them in WordPerfect (still my preferred native language–
speaking of old timers!) and sent them out in hard copies.  By 2006, I had 
graduated to creating the newsletter in WordPerfect, then converting it to Word, 
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 Back in the day when the USF Psychological Services Center (“The Clinic”) was in the bowel-like 
basement of SOC and then later in the center of BEH, the settings were not exactly conducive to a 
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Family Focus 
 

These current graduate 
students are doing it all–

they are full-time students 
and full-time parents of 
some awesome kiddos. 

 
Molly Below 

Ty Brumback 
Meredith Elzy 

Brian Gonzalez 
Beth Morris 
John Ray 

 Heather Smith- Schrandt 
Kristi White 

 

 
With thanks to Q Abdullatif (entering  
class of 2001), the USF Psychology 

Department is now on Facebook: 
USF Grad Psych  

Join our group now! 
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Updates from Current and Past Faculty, Mentors, Co-Mentors, and Supervisors  

 Marina Bornovalova, Ph.D  
bornovalova@usf.edu 
 
Tom Brand on, Ph.D.  
Thomas.brandon@moffitt.org 
I had a career shift in January. I 
was appointed as chair of the 
Department of Health Outcomes 
and Behavior at Moffitt Cancer 
Center. This required that I 
move my formal appointment 
from USF to Moffitt. However, I 
hope to continue to be fully 
involved with the Clinical 
Psychology Training Program at 
USF. (Assuming I survive 
teaching my daughter to drive!) 
On the research side of things, 
our large clinical trial aimed to 
prevent smoking relapse among 
new mothers recently revealed 
that our “Forever Free for Baby 
and Me” intervention was highly 
effective among low-income 
women. That paper should be 
coming out real soon in 
American Journal of Public 
Health. 
 
Cindy Cimino, Ph.D.  
cimino@usf.edu 
 
Jack Darkes, Ph.D.  
darkes@usf.edu 
 
Dave Drobes, Ph.D.  
David.Drobes@moffitt.org 
 
Ellis Gesten, Ph.D.  
gesten@usf.edu 
I am doing well and 
contemplating life after USF in 
2014. It will be difficult to say 
goodbye to a place and so 
many people, both here and 
long graduated that have meant 
so very much to me. Not yet 
ready to be retired, so plan is to 
find another challenge, and 
keep working. Not sure where 
the time and years have gone, 
so message is to pay close 
attention each day! I hope you 
and your families are healthy 
and thriving! 
 

Mark Goldman, Ph.D.  
mgoldman@usf.edu 
I am now a grandfather of twin 
girls and one boy, and I am 
this year’s president of the 
Research Society on 
Alcoholism. 
 
Maria dePerczel Goodwin, 
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 Like so many other state universities, USF has had horrific budget cuts over the past few  
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